
March 2016 

 

 
 

Annie Armstrong Offering for North American Missions 

Week of Prayer – March 6 – 13  

National Goal -- $70 Million 

Church Goal – $2016 in 2016 

 

Disaster Relief Training 

DEKALB BAPTIST ASSOCIATION  

MARCH 4-5, 2016  

Contact Ken Allen  256-347-2449 for details of how 

You can be certified to help during times of disaster. 

 

Alabama Primary Election 

Tuesday, March 1 

 

March 13 – Daylight Savings Time Begins 

 

Operation Christmas Child  

March – Hats, gloves, scarves 



Christian Ladies of Collinsville 

Spring Retreat 

March 5, 2016 

Theme:  “Don’t Give Up” 

Please begin praying for the retreat and 

gathering items to contribute to the 

  

Upscale Yard Sale 

Proceeds will be used to help cover costs of the 

event. 
 

Thanks to the men for a wonderful breakfast and worship service on Men’s Day. 

Thanks to the youth for the soup lunch afterwards/  

 

And thank you for your generosity in giving to our youth and to the Gideons.  The 

Gideons offering was $429.44.  Gifts to the youth totaled over $600. 

 
Prayer Requests 

1. Supreme Court Vacancy 

 

2. Alabama Lottery – Contact your representatives today demanding that no lottery 

be adopted or moved forward for voting in the Fall.  And that there be no expanded 

casino gambling. 

 

3. Primary Elections – all eligible Christians should vote. 

 

Sympathy is expressed to: 

1. The family of Vickie Buchanan who passed away on February 4.  She has 

children and grandchildren here in our church.   

 



2. The family of Stanley Zulker whose funeral was February 18.  Our church has 

been blessed since 1999 by Stan and Carol who have loved and ministered in many 

ways through the years. 

 

3. The family of Keith Wheeler whose funeral was on February 19.  Our church 

has been blessed with Wayne and Deborah Smith and Cynthia and have been 

blessed by the witness of the family during their time of illness. 

 

4. To Juanita Rogers and her family on the loss of her sister. 

 

5. To Andy Myers and his family on the loss of his grandfather, James Myers. 

 

6.The family of Mary Lorena (Granny) Roberts who passed away on January18 not 

long after her 96th birthday.   

 

Dear Brothers and sisters in Christ in Collinsville, Alabama; 

Words cannot express our deep gratitude for your many prayers, acts of kindness, 

cards, words of sympathy, encouragement and inspiration through the years.  What 

a wonderful church family you have been and continue to be. 

 

Thank you for the arrangement of palm plants, the box of chocolates and the many 

delicious dishes you prepared for us to enjoy.  Thank you to the Hospitality 

Committee and to everyone who participated and helped to make Mom’s Memorial 

Service a true celebration of her life and 96 years of God’s faithfulness!  Thank 

you for sharing your heart, love and friendship with Mother and all of us. 

 

We are blessed to know she is celebrating with Jesus and so many others in 

heaven!  Love, prayers and blessings, 

 

Newt Roberts, III 

Bob and Mary Roberts Willis 

John and Gloria Roberts Morgan 

 

TO GOD BE THE GLORY, GREAT THINGS HE HAS DONE! 

 

Dear Collinsville Baptist, 

 

Thank you so much for your support and for the opportunity to speak at your 

church.  The generous offering of $429.44 will allow us to place almost 86 hotel 

Bibles or 343 personal sized New Testaments! 



 

We enjoyed the services and the warm welcome received from everyone is 

appreciated.  Please know that the local Gideons pray for Collinsville Baptist.  May 

the Lord continue to bless the ministry at Collinsville Baptist.  Thank you for the 

difference you are making for the Kingdom! 

 

James Payton 

 

March 20  Palm Sunday   

11:00 The Palm Entry and the Friday Cross 

5:00 – Childrens’ Choirs End of Season Service 

 

March 24 Maundy Thursday 

6:00 – 6:40  Lord’s Supper and Worship 

 

March 25  Good Friday 

 

March 27  Easter 

Sunrise Service and Breakfast   

6:30 

On the front steps of the church 

 

Sunday School  10:00 

Easter Worship  11:00 

No Evening Service 

 

Spring Break Dekalb and Fort Payne Schools 

March 26 – April3 

 

Feed My Starving Children  

Service Day in Rainsville on April 30 

Volunteers for Two Hour Shifts Needed 

Donations Needed 

Contact Luke for more information 

 

Music Leadership Children’s Choir Summit, Shocco   July 8-9, 2016 

 

Summer Music Camp at Shocco  July 11-15 

 

 



Volunteers for March 

Lord’s Supper – J.R. and Donzella Bobo 

Flowers 

 
 

Brodie Barksdale Sporting His Medal for Wrestling 

 

Congratulations to Jackie and JoAnn Myers on the birth of their great-grandson 

Hunter Jack Harbour. 

Proud parents are Haley and Hank Harbour.  Grandmother is Suzanne Hunt.  

Hunter is 8 pounds, 10 ounces, and is 22 inches long.  He was born February 21. 

 

 


